
From: jean Granger   
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 12:35 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  
 
Summit pipeline has submitted a 2nd request for approval for a permit to build thru the Midwest what 
is now an obsolete toxic pipeline.  It will have minimal impact toward climate change but in doing so, 
they will seize land and squander water.  We landowners object vehemently to this taking of land and 
siphoning off of water that belongs to everyone.  This does not qualify as a utility; nor should eminent 
domain apply here.  Nor does it rise to the level of public necessity.Were it to come to a vote, it would 
go down in flames. It is about a private company and their quest for money - 45 Q and 45 Z credits (your 
tax dollars and mine) only. Should the new administration severely cut or abolish that subsidy, this 
whole project would crash in the basement before morning. To sequester in North Dakota deep 
underground could toxify water uncontrollably. No one knows for certain - do you? Can you guarantee 
100% that it won't?  A blowout will kill everything and everybody in it's path.  We'll send you in as first 
responders and what you'll find is not even flies to buzz over the corpses. All in the name of Summit's 
money. Any number of officials who are connected to this project have been" influenced" to see that 
this gets rammed down our throats.   We are not Mr. Rastetter's guinea pigs. Please consider carefully 
your decision. The collateral damage done thru the Midwest for generations and decades will far exceed 
the money Summit plans to reap.          Jean Granger      Fort Dodge    Iowa   50501          
 
SUBJECT: Summit pipeline request - 2nd permit docket 
                 1-2-25 
 




